
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

We all appreciate the free vision screening from the Elks and from Pediatric 
Vision Screener, Wyomi. Wyomi is always polite, patient, and kind to the 

children. 

* * * * * *

Hedley, Speech and Language Pathologist, provides excellent services. She 
engages really well with our daughter during activities. Overall, we are satisfied 
with how the program is going, especially that Hedley is a very good coach. It 

helps that she provides activities that assist us in helping Ari with her speech in 
her everyday living. 

* * * * * *

I’m very grateful for Valerie, Occupational Therapist, she truly understands child 
development. Her ability to coach me, share resources, and attune to my child’s 
needs seem to come so easily to Valerie. I’ve started reading books to help my 

son. Thank you for this wonderful program! 
* * * * * *

We love Speech and Language Pathologist, Jocelyn. She does great with my 
child. She is very patient and explains everything so well. 

* * * * * *

Pediatric Vision Screener, Dina, arrived promptly and was very professional, 
courteous, and knowledgeable. It was a very pleasant experience overall. Thank 

you, Dina, for always being flexible and working with our times and our students. 

* * * * * *
Lisa, Physical Therapist, continues to go above and beyond with every 

single therapy session. She continues to amaze me with how much she cares, how 
much knowledge she shares and how comfortable she makes us feel. I honestly 

could not ask for anything more. She is one of kind. 

* * * * * * 




